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Inaugural function of  

“Hands on Training on Tally with GST”  
 

Hands on Training on Tally with GST were inaugurated on 23
rd

 March 

2023 by Department of Commerce, School of Social Sciences and 

Humanities in association with M/s.John Moris & Co, Chartered 

Accountants, Chennai. More than 100 students from our department have 

attended the event. 

 

The function was begined by Dr. K. Soundarapandiyan, Head-

Department of Commerce, introduced our chief guest for the day, CA. A. 

John Moris, Managing Partner, M/s.John Mories & Co, Chartered 

Accountants, Chennai and their Team. He also highlighted upon the 

importance of Tally with GST in the current business era. In continuation 

with that Prof. D. Ayub Khan Dawood, Dean, School of Social Science & 

Humanities gave the felicitation address.  

 



            

         

 The chief guest emphasized the current business world expectation from the 

students and discussed about demand for the qualified accountants in the 

years come. In addition to that, he pointed out the needs of the employability 

skills along with Tally with GST for the commerce students. 

   

 



  

 

The event was end up with vote of thanks delivered by Mr. R. Sebastin, 

Assistant Professor and event coordinator, Department of Commerce. 

 

                

 



 

 

 

     Thank  you!! 

 


